January 23, 2003

After meeting with DCP, I realized that I needed to figure out for sure whether or not I would be able to use the EasyDCC stationary decoder.  It appears that the best way to ensure that the stationary decoder will work well with the controller is to make sure that they are the same brand.  The Command Controller that is used on our model railroad is a Wangrow System One.  I found a site that details how the stationary decoder needs to be programmed.  I also found the SM-104 on the Wangrow site selling for $75.00.  I have emailed DCP to see if this is what I should order because I would like to get to work as soon as possible.  

